24th June 1936.

Dear Sir,

In confirmation of my telephone message
this morning, will you kindly send two
Commissionaires to the College on Friday
afternoon, 26th June, at 2.30 p.m. to direct
guests on the occasion of the visit of H.R.H,
The Duchess of Kent.

Yours truly,

Secretary.

The Adjutant,
Corps of Commissionaires,

et

W.C.2.
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